
Thank you to everyone who provided cakes and donated money for Children in Need. We’ll let you
know the grand total raised next week.  What a treat, being allowed to come to school in pyjamas!

Over the last couple of weeks we have been given the opportunity to teach across the different classes
in the school and it is wonderful to see the great progress that the children have made even since
September. If you do have any concerns or would like to know more about your child’s progress please
do not hesitate to contact the school. We are going to send you out a quick update before the end of
Term 2 so that you know how well your child is doing and any areas to focus more on.

Thank you to everyone who has been reading with their child at home. Just five minutes a day makes a
massive difference in not only your child’s reading ability but with their confidence. Please don’t forget
to complete their reading record - It doesn’t have to be a long comment, a signature or a smiley face will
suffice!

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Notices
● Clubs - These will not run for the last 2 weeks of term so will finish on Friday 2nd December.  This

includes multi sports which will have its last session on Thursday 1st December.
● Dinner Menu Choices - These must be made by Thursday for the following week. Unfortunately,

options can no longer be changed after this day.  Please note that if you book a meal and then
your child brings in a packed lunch on that day you will still be charged for the booked meal if
you pay for school lunches, unless your child is ill.

● Forest School - The weather is very unpredictable at this time of year so it is even more
important that the children bring in appropriate clothing to wear.  Waterproof trousers, a
waterproof coat with a hood and wellies are the minimum requirement.  They can bring warm
socks,  jumpers etc if they like.  We have very limited spares in school so please can Oak class
remember to bring in their own on a Monday this term.  Thank you.

● Health - We have been informed of a case of nits in Willow class and a case of worms in Maple
class.  Please can you check your children and treat them accordingly if needed.

● Mobile library - This will be in the pub car park every other Tuesday 3-4pm.  Please make sure
that you take advantage of this fantastic resource.

● Road closure -Temple Inn Lane is being closed from Tues 29thNov to Thurs 1st Dec, with the
official sign posted diversion being Marsh Lane, Venus Lane, Station Rd and Cooks Hill.

● School gates will open from 8.40am each morning for children to enter school and from 3.10pm
to allow parents to come into the playground for pick up at 3.15pm

● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.

● School shoes - Reminder that if trainers are worn they must be all black. White trim/markings and
large logos are not acceptable.

● Snow Queen - All permission slips and payment by the 25th November - please contact the
office if you have any concerns. If your child is entitled to FSM and you would like to order a
packed lunch please let the office know by the 1st December.

● Winter weather - Please can you ensure that you are sending your child to school with a coat
now that the weather is more unpredictable.



Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Award

Congratulations to Gesa, Sandra, Pippa, Bea,
Rory and Connie for receiving the
Head Teacher’s Award this week.

Doodle Maths & Doodle Tables
Connie, Martha, Zach, Albie, Bonnie and Teddy earned the most stars this week in
Doodle Maths.  While Connie, Ellis, Hera, and Joseph earned the most for Doodle
Tables.  Congratulations to you all.

Other Achievements

The Playground tidy up
award went to Pippa.

Hannah and Alice
showed their cups from

the Clutton Flower Show.
Molly shared her choir

awards, Hera was
gymnast of the day and

Oli, Roman and Etty
showed their
Taekwondo

achievements.



Amazon Wish List
We have created a list of books that we would like to add to our book corners in order to continue to
promote the love of reading.  If you feel able to purchase one of the books for the school it would be
greatly appreciated.  Simply follow the link below into your browser and choose a book to purchase.
Many thanks - https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/KCC6UARWF1Q8?ref_=wl_share
Thank you to everyone who has donated a book so far.

Sport at Clutton
We have a busy few weeks coming up in terms of sport at
Clutton, so expect some letters! We have a football
tournament, football match, sportshall athletics and a
swimming gala to go to, all before Christmas!

Can your child recall……..?

The countries that make up the United Kingdom and name their capital cities?

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/KCC6UARWF1Q8?ref_=wl_share

